

Pine Class Newsletter

Friday 7th February 2025

We welcome all communication and the best way to get in touch with the class team is either your child's red book or the class email:

pine@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk



















Awards

Head teachers Awards

Elsie – amazing story reading and
answering questions about the book!

Rose – thoughtful creation and talking
about her Picasso face in art.

School rules award: **helpful Cameron** – helping tidy at the end of Choose and lessons.

- In English it has been a reading/ writing week and we have been blown away by the children's blending and word reading in particular.

 Many have also been working on writing the letters from their name and some have been spelling and word writing.
- In Maths we have been focusing on number skills with particular emphasis on counting ordering and estimating!
- In topic we have continued with 3d sculpture skills now working with cardboard to create Picasso inspired faces!
- In PE we have been working on gymnastics skills with focus on balancing and jumps.